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NEW LIFE MEMBER 

Mr. Bruce Beehler, a Life Member of the so- 
ciety, is currently a graduate student in population 
biology at Princeton University. His primary re- 
search interest at the moment is in comparative 
socioecology of birds of paradise, although Mr. 
Beehler is also interested in structuring of bird 
communities along altitudinal gradients and bio- I 

geography and speciation in Papuan birds. He has 
published two small books, one on Adirondack 
birds, the other on birds of northeastern New 
Guinea. Several short papers have also appeared 
on distribution and ecology of New Guinea birds. 
Besides his ornithological interests Mr. Beehler 
is an active back-packer, cyclist and mountain 
climber. 

NEW LIFE MEMBER 

Michael R. Joyce, a Life Member of the society, 
is the Senior Wildlife Biologist for Woodward-Clyde 
Consultants, Anchorage, Alaska. His main profes- 
sional interest is the study of the response of 
avian communities to natural or man-induced 
changes in their habitats. Mr. Joyce particularly 
enjoys projects involving wetland avifauna, pass- 
erines associated with forest and woodland hab- 
itats and raptors. He has prepared reports in this 
area for government, industry and development 
commissions. For relaxation Mr. Joyce enjoys ski- 
ing, hiking, fishing and photography shared with 
friends and family. 
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